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Tryouts for High School Basketball Team 
At Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

Shelton, CT, January 15, 2008 – The Boys & Girls Club of the Lower Naugatuck Valley 

his holding tryouts for its high school basketball team on Saturday, January 26 th , from 6- 

7:30 pm. Tryouts will be held at the Clubhouse in Shelton, One Positive Place. If you 

play on a high school team, you can’t try out. Contact Earl Stanley, the Club’s Physical 

Director, with any questions or for more information, at 924-9329. 
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